
Week at a Glance
Monday School Closed to commemorate the funeral of Queen Elizabeth 

II.

Tuesday Terry Fox Run

Wednesday PAC Meeting - 6:00 (Library)

Thursday Meet the Staff Night 5:00pm -6:00pm


Friday Pro - D Day School Closed


James Gilmore
Elementary

8380 Elsmore Road
Richmond, BC

V7C 2A1

Trevor Shuto
Principal

School Schedule:

8:45 - Classes Begin
9:55-10:10 - Recess
12:00-12:50 - Lunch

2:45 - Dismissal

School - 604-668-6268
Early Warning 604-668-6637 

Important Dates!
Sept 
29

Orange Shirt Day

Sept 
30

National Day for Truth 
and Reconciliation

Oct 10 Thanksgiving 

Oct 18 Individual Photos

Oct 18 
and 19

Early Dismissal 1:45

Dear Gilmore Families,


For those of you who are new to Gilmore, Welcome! For those of you 
returning to Gilmore, Welcome back! Newsletters in this format will be one 
of the main sources of communication that you can expect to receive from 
the Gilmore office once again this year. 


We are excited about the 2022-2023 school year and would like to 
welcome a few new staff members to our Gilmore community. Mr. 
Simpson (Gr. 4/5 Teacher) will be in for Mr. Kumar for the year. Mme Hurst 
will be covering for Mme Hansen’s maternity leave for the year. We would 
also like to welcome Ms. Dayan (Gr. 1/2 Teacher), Ms. Zhou (Prep Relief 
Teacher) and Mme Brow and Mrs. Nasim (ELL / Resource Teacher) to 
Gilmore.


The beginning of the year at Gilmore has been a busy time with many 
moving parts including student enrolment, staffing, budget, roofing and 
flooring projects, etc. We also understand that it is a busy time of year for 
you as families. We are happy to have been in our new classes for the past 
week as we all settle into our routines for the school year. 


As always, we thank you for your support and look forward to teaching, 
learning with, and supporting our Gilmore students this year!

Sincerely, 

Trevor Shuto and the Gilmore Staff. 
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Meet the Staff Night 
Thursday September 22nd 5:00 - 6:00


5:00 - 5:30 - Visit your child(ren’s) 
classroom. 


5:30 - 6:00 - Brief staff Introduction and 
mingle in the gym. 


RAIN OR SHINE

A reminder that at Recess and Lunch 
students go outside rain or shine. As the 
weather changes, please remember to send 
your child to school with appropriate 
clothing for the weather (jackets, boots etc.) 
as well as a change of clothes for younger 
students!

Terry Fox Run 
On Tuesday we will be participating in  
our annual Terry Fox Run and the 
Marathon of Hope. This year we are 
asking families to consider supporting 
Cancer research by making a donation. 
We will be collecting donations this week. 
Your child can bring in a toonie, or you 
can choose to make a donation by using 
School CashOnline. School Cash Online 
will be available starting on Wednesday 
morning. All monies raised will be 
donated to the Terry Fox Foundation on 
behalf of the Gilmore Community.


